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I have lived in Oregon for almost 20 years but have voted for another 30 in California.  

The ease of voting by mail is a privilege I've come to enjoy as there are times of bad 

weather or as an aging citizen, there are time standing in line to vote would be a 

discomfort.  So many times, when voting in person in California, there were mixups at 

the checkin and confusion at the booths, not to mention I no longer trust the voting 

machines at polling places.  Please don't take away our mail-in ballots.  We've been 

doing it a long time in Oregon, and we have it down. 


